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CONDOLENCE MESSAGE 
 

Archbishop Julian Leow, the clergy and the faithful of the Archdiocese of Kuala 
Lumpur extend our deepest condolences to the members of the Order of Friars 
Minor Capuchin Malaysia on the passing of Fr Jonathan OFM Cap in India on 
9 August 2023. 
 
Fr Jonathan OFM Cap faithfully served in Malaysia in the late 1970s and 1980s 
in various capacities, among them being with the Catholic Charismatic 
Renewal, at the Church of St Francis of Assisi, Cheras, Kuala Lumpur, the 
Church of the Visitation, Seremban, and in many other places. He was also a 
lecturer at the College General Major Seminary, Penang. 
 
His tireless service to the Church will be etched in the minds and hearts of many 
people whose lives he touched through his zeal and dedication to promoting 
the Gospel.  
 
May the Lord in his mercy, cause his light to shine upon Fr Jonathan OFM Cap,  
and grant his soul eternal peace and joy. 

 
 

 
Rev Fr Dr Clarence Devadass                          
Chancellor 
Archdiocese of Kuala Lumpur 


